
Christina Stacey - RE: FW: Interior renovations permit - Stone Coast Fund    Services 

Christina,
Please let this email serve notice that Cow Plaza 1 LLC (Building Owner) gives permission for Stone Coast Fund 
Services (Tenant) to do interior work in suites 601, 602, 701 & 702 at 1 Canal Plaza. 

                                                                                                                               Todd L. Dominski 

Todd L. Dominski
East Brown Cow Management, Inc.
100 Commercial Street, Suite 306
Portland, Maine 04101
tdominski@eastbrowncow.com
207-775-2252 (o)
207-773-7422 (f)

From: Christina Stacey [mailto:cstacey@portlandmaine.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 9:39 AM
To: Todd Dominski
Subject: Re: FW: Interior renovations permit - Stone Coast Fund Services

An e-mail is fine.  Thanks.

>>> Todd Dominski <tdominski@eastbrowncow.com> 3/2/2016 9:32 AM >>>
Christina,
Do you need a formal letter or can I email you the landlord’s permission for the interior work at 1 Canal Plaza? 

From: Todd Dominski <tdominski@eastbrowncow.com>
To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 3/2/2016 9:48 AM
Subject: RE: FW: Interior renovations permit - Stone Coast Fund    Services
CC: "Tammy Locke (llymmat@gmail.com)" <llymmat@gmail.com>
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                                                                                                                Todd L. Dominski

Todd L. Dominski
East Brown Cow Management, Inc.
100 Commercial Street, Suite 306
Portland, Maine 04101
tdominski@eastbrowncow.com
207-775-2252 (o)
207-773-7422 (f)

From: Tammy Locke [mailto:llymmat@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 02, 2016 8:38 AM
To: Todd Dominski
Subject: Fwd: Interior renovations permit - Stone Coast Fund Services

Hi Todd, can you send a quick note?
Thank you!

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Christina Stacey" <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: March 2, 2016 8:24:06 AM EST
To: <llymmat@gmail.com>
Subject: Interior renovations permit - Stone Coast Fund Services

Hi Tammy and Brewster,

Do you have a letter of permission from the landlord for the interior work, and if so could you e-mail me a copy 
of it?  We are supposed to have that before we issue permits (I think I forgot to ask for it on the demo permit!).

Thanks,
Chris

Christina Stacey
Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland
389 Congress St.
Portland, ME 04101
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(207) 874-8695
cstacey@portlandmaine.gov
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